
The Courts Operation Committee has been
active throughout the  winter making plans
for the upcoming season. 

Thank you to all residents who provided 
 input on the survey to help us gather
feedback on the opening season. The input
received helped inform the court plans for
the 2022 season. This includes, extending
the hours of operation to open courts
earlier at 8:30 a.m., while respecting the
residents who live in close proximity to the
courts. 
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Many residents indictated they hadn't used
the courts but plan to this year; this is likely
to result in increased use of the courts. The
committee decided to keep the access to the
courts for residents and their guests. With a
full year of operation ahead we anticipate
gaining some better data on the demand for
the courts and how we can open up the
courts to the broader community.

In addition, benches will be purchased and
equipment to move water/debris off the
courts. A paddle system will be installed to
accomodate drop in pickleball play and we
are looking into tennis & pickleball lessons.

Again, thank you for your input!


